AOPA AIRPORT SUPPORT

NETWORK

ASN Alert #19
Dear ASN Volunteer,

The most recent edition of “Over the Airwaves”, the quarterly newsletter of the Airport Support Network, has just
been published!

One purpose of the newsletter is to give you a platform to share your knowledge and experiences with your fellow
volunteers. So far, we’ve published four articles written by ASN volunteers. During our work on each edition, our
friend and Contributing Editor Jolie Lucas receives your submissions and selects at least two for publication.

After seeing the great insights provided by so many of you, we just have one request...
Please send more! We like to see brief articles (under 400 words) that convey a valuable message about airport
advocacy. So if you have an experience you'd like to share, an interesting scenario that your airport has faced, or

just an insight on one of the many airport advocacy topics, Jolie wants to hear from you!

Send your submissions to Jolie at asnstories@aopa.org. You may send a submission at any time, but
submissions received by the Thanksgiving holiday may be published in the next edition.

You may view the latest edition of “Over the Airwaves” here.

In early 2017, each of you will receive an ASN name badge. This allows you to dress for any occasion while still
identifying as an ASN volunteer. Regrettably, new ASN polo shirts will be unavailable during the remainder of
2016 and all of 2017.

In 2016, AOPA revealed a new logo as part of a whole new look. You've seen new designs in the AOPA Store
and in our publications. The ASN logo was also changed. With that came the need to re-brand our ASN polo
shirts. As our supply of the old ASN polo shirts has dwindled, we have decided not to replace them. Instead,
every polo shirt we provide to you will have the new design. In 2018 we will begin to distribute NEW polo shirts to
you. Although most of you are unaffected by this, we apologize to those of you who are currently in need of an
ASN polo shirt.

Thank you for all that you do as a volunteer.

Sincerely,

Dawn Veatch
Senior Director, Airport and State Advocacy
AOPA
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